STATE OF COLORADO

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215 Denver, Colorado 80203 Phone: (303) 866-3567 FAX: (303) 832-8106 COLORADO
DIVISION OF
RECLAMATION
MINING
—&—
SAFETY

John W. Hickenlooper Governor

Mike King Executive Director

Loretta E. Pineda Director

April 10, 2013

Randy DiLuzio Tezak Heavy Equipment Co. Inc. 205 Tunnel Dr. Cañon City, CO 81212-3660

Re: T.H.E. Aggregate Source, Acreage Reduction Approval, Permit No. M-1977-193, Revision No. AR-1

Dear Mr. DiLuzio:

On April 10, 2013, the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved your request for release of a portion of the permit area from further reclamation responsibility.

The permit area was reduced to 228.40 acres, through the release of 2.60 acres in this permit action. Because the permit is not totally released, you are still liable for filing annual reports and fees.

If you have any questions, please contact me (303-866-3567 ext. 8169).

Sincerely,

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS (via email)

Ken Klco, Azurite, Inc.

Stephanie Carter, BLM, Royal Gorge Field Office (via email)

DRMS file